
Hello Y2 children and families.  
 
Hopefully you are all well and you are still enjoying your home learning tasks. I am 
looking forward to hearing about how it has all been going when we return to school.  
 
I was wondering how many children have managed to master the 'empty number 
line' method for subtraction yet? If you are finding this method tricky then don't forget 
that there is a video on the home learning section of the website that shows you how 
to do it. Keep safe and well everybody and I hope you all have a lovely Easter 
 
Miss Clarkson 
 


